

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce

Phone: 094-9655257

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com

www.glinskns.ie

Twitter: @Glinsk_NS







Glinsk, Via Castlerea, Co. Galway

4th February 2020

Dear Parents,

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 3rd of February 2020.

Agreed Report

• The following are the board members for the 2019 - 2023 term and are wished well during their tenure.

Patron's Representatives	Parent Representatives	Community Representatives	Teacher Representatives
Mary Keane	Teresa Brennan	Rosealeen Hegarty	Ciara Roughneen
Stephen Neary	Pio Byrnes	Enda Trayers	Gráinne Nolan

- The board wish to thank outgoing board members Beatrice Cuddy & Michael Coyne for their long and dedicated service over many board terms.
- The board are awaiting the outcome of the Clár application for funding for parking upgrade works. In the interim please be careful and mindful of children getting to cars safely. Please reverse park leaving sufficient space for children to pass safely between cars and the school wall when dropping off and collecting children.
- The board completed a review of the R.S.E (Relationships & Sexuality Education) policy which is available on the school website www.glinskns.ie
- Ms. Higgins will teach the junior classroom until the end of the school year.
- Congratulations to the U11 & U13 quiz teams who were runners-up in the Glenamaddy Credit Union quiz last Friday night and all teams who took part.
- Congratulations to all the pupils on their great performance at the Peace Proms concert and thank you to all who travelled to support the pupils.

• The PDST will produce a series of webinars for teachers over the next three years to facilitate the implementation of the Primary Language Curriculum. There will be eight webinars in total. The first will take place during this term of the current school year 2019/2020. The school will be closed for a half day before the Easter holidays which will be notified in advance. There will be a second webinar in term three of 2019/2020, one webinar in each term of the 2020/2021 school year and one webinar in each term of the 2021/2022 school year. With **each webinar**, schools are entitled to take a half day closure to engage with the content of each webinar.

Yours sincerely,

Gráinne Nolan Secretary to the B.O.M.